COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
o, Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

Mr. Basil Bear

Bowie Resources, LLC
P.O. Box 1488

Paonia, CO 81428

January 6, 2019
Re: Fourth Quarter 2018 Discharge Monitoring Report Review
Dear Mr. Bear:

The Division received the discharge monitoring reports for NPDES Permit No. COG850043, for
the Bowie No. 1 Mine (C1981-038) on January 8,2019, for fourth quarter 2018.

No discharge was recorded for Outfalls 001-A, 002-A, 003-A, 004-A, and 005-A for Fourth
Quarter 2018.

Thank you for your timely submittal of the reports.

Sincerely,

o

Janet H. Binns
Environmental Protection Specialist 111
Janet.binns@state.co.us
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